
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref: 030/19 
 
 
22nd March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

I am very pleased to invite your son to represent St Margaret’s Academy at the European Youth Parliament debate 
competition on Wednesday 27th March 2019.  The event will take place in Liverpool Town Hall, and there is no cost 
involved. 

We will meet at 9am outside Liverpool Town Hall, at the top of Castle Street.  Students will be dismissed at 
approximately 4pm from the venue, and parents will be responsible for transport.  Lunch is provided, and students 
will not be required to bring spending money.  Students should wear school uniform, and will be expected to catch 
up on any missing work.  Sixth form members of the team should complete the appropriate Leave of Absence forms. 

A full programme of events can be found on the reverse of this letter.   

Should you require any further information, please contact me at mevans@stmargaretsacademy.com. 

If you would like your son to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to Miss Evans in room 40 by 
Monday 25th March.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss M Evans. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Miss Evans: EYP Debate 27th March 2019 

Student:_______________________________     Form____________ 

I give permission for my son to represent St Margaret’s at the EYP Debate Competition, and understand that he will 
be expected to make his own way to and from the Venue. 

Signed: ________________________________(parent/carer   Date_____________ 
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